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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

July 30, 1941

Mr. Werner Hochwald
5604 Julian
St. Louis, Missouri

Dear Mr. Hochwald,

| received the enclosed letter from your brother today, along with a short note addressed to
me. | understand, very much to my regret, that your brother has returned to the
concentration camp. | hope that all efforts to obtain his immigration visa will be successful
soon.

Sincerely,
M.A. Bredig
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